
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wow, we are in April already! Let’s get right to it everyone! Let’s start with 

what the kids have been getting up to in the rooms. 

 

Enchanted Forest Room: 

• The children have really been interested in building together 

• They have had loads of energy; staff had set up physical games – using the exercise balls we 

have in the rooms to set up challenges to build teamwork and the ability to hone their 

cooperative skills.  

• The beginning of March the kids were LOVING slime – the staff set up many different 

materials for the kids to experiment in making their own personal slime! 

• Brooke and Shawn have been playing to the piano and they have been looking at tutorials on 

how to play songs that they love. They are so good and lovely to listen to. 

• Amelia was working on her writing skills and was putting together a very informative essay 

on “The Benefits of Having a Cat”. So, if your kids have any questions, she is your go to! 

• There was a mystery this month in the enchanted forest room, there was a burglary in the 

room and the kids had to work together to solve it!  

 

 

 

 

 



 

Rocky Mountain Room 
• The children in this room have been all about art, drawing and painting in March! 
• Kadrian, Herman, Nolan, and Rowan have been building together using the magnetic and 

wooden blocks. They have built incredible towers, marble runs, and even cool parking lots!  
• Kaylee has been showing her skills in Chinese chess! She has been playing with Hong (Staff) 

and wants to be able to teach other children how to play too. 
• Jackson and Ryan have been showing interest in the leprechaun and have tried making little 

figurines with playdoh and plasticine.  
• BUBBLES! The kids are enchanted with the wonder of bubbles! 
• Leaders in the making have been spotted! Lena, Maya & Quinn have been helping the younger 

children to organize their cubbies in the hallway. Way to go girls!  

 

 

• Friday April 15 – No school, EASCA closed  

• Monday April 18 – No school, EASCA closed  

• Tuesday April 19 – No school, EASCA open all day! 

 

 

Thank you everyone who sold and bought from our 

fundraiser! I will admit this fundraiser was not as 

successful as previous sales, but hey its money for the 

program that we did not have before! 

As mentioned before EASCA would be providing a family movie night for the family who got the 

most pizzakits sold….it was a tie! Congrats Mason and Oliver! We hope you and your families have a 

blast at the theatre. 

 

Hot Lunch is coming back!  

Prior to COVID, EASCA offered hot lunch for those families who wanted it. Crystal 

will send you information on Hot Lunch and the menu later this week. We will also 

have paper copies for you too.  

 



 

 

 

Happy Birthday!! 

April 3, Amelia H.: I am not going to tell you my birthday wish…. 

ACTUALLY I would like to learn how to swim! 

 

 

 

• The Affordability Grant has begun to be dispersed for our Kinder Families. More information 

on this Grant will be provided in EASCA website.  

 

• Extra Clothing for ALL children – the weather is getting warmer, and the children have been 

playing in the puddles. Unfortunately, most of the children do not have spare clothes anymore 

and they end up with wet socks or shoes for the day. Please send them with an extra set of 

socks, underwear, pants, and a shirt to have in their cubbies here at EASCA.  

o Yes, this includes the older children! They cannot seem to resist the allure of the giant 

puddles in the field and the tarmac, so extra clothes for them are a must too! 

 

• There is an updated fee sheet that will be sent out via email! 


